

BÀI THI KHẢO SÁT HỌC KỲ II 2018 - 2019

Môn: Tiếng Anh - Khối 8

Thời gian: 45 phút không kể thời gian giao

Full name:..... Class.....

A. LISTENING

I. Listen carefully and choose a correct answer(2pt)

II. Listen and tick A, B or C or D. There is one example (1.0p)

B. VOCABULARY AND GRAMMAR

I. Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from the others. (1pt)

1. A. arrive B. sight C. island D. prison
2. A. base B. final C. ancient D. decorate

II. Choose the word whose main stress is placed differently from the others. (0.5 pt)

1. A. perform B. custom C. century D. popular
2. A. collect B. bamboo C. product D. decide

III. Choose the best answer. (2pts)

1. Many young people are fond playing soccer.
A. in B. of C. at D. on
2. I've finished this novel.
A. already B. for C. since D. yet
3. She asked mea big house.
A. if I had B. if I have C. Whether I have D. both B& C
4. They tried to make a fire bypieces of bamboo together.
A. adding B. separating C. rubbing D. collecting
5. Would you mindthe air- conditioner?
A. if I turn on B. if I turning on C. if I turned on D. turn on
6. She said, "I must go now."
A. She said she had to go now. B. She said she has to go then.
C. She said she has to go now. D. She said she had to go then.
7. They are alwaysvideo games.
A. play B. playing C. to play D. played
8. I'm very sorry for behaving last night.
A. bad B. badly C. well D. good

III. Supply the correct forms of the verbs in the brackets. (0,5pt)

1. Mr Hai used to (work)in Ha Noi last year.
2. Would you mind if I (play)..... video games here?

C. READING

III. Read the passage and do exercises below (2.0ms)

Viet Nam is a country in the South East Asia. It has an area of 329,566 sq km. It is divided into three regions. Ha Noi is the capital city and Ho Chi Minh is one of the biggest cities of Viet Nam. The population of Viet Nam is over 80 million. It has an age- old culture and a long tradition of fighting against foreign invaders. Viet Nam is now a member country of ASEAN and many other international organizations such as APEC, WTO...

Viet Nam exports rice, coffee and many other farm products. Viet Nam has lots of tourist attractions and World Heritage Sites such as Ha Long bay, Phong Nha cave, Hoi An ancient town, ect. And it is now known as a safe and attractive destination for tourists from all over the world. Moreover, they prefer to visit Viet Nam because Vietnamese people are very friendly and hospitable. They are very proud of their country. They have been trying hard to build it into a powerful and prosperous one.

A. Write T(True) or F(False) 1.5m:

1. Viet Nam is divided into three regions: North, Central and South.....
2. Ha Noi is the biggest city of Viet Nam.....
3. Viet Nam has a population of over 80 million.....
4. Hoi An is one of the World Heritage Sites.....
5. Tourists from all over the world don't want to visit Viet Nam.....

B. Answer the questions (0,5m)

1. What does Viet Nam export?.....
2. Why do tourists prefer to visit Viet Nam?.....

D. WRITING

I. Write sentences with the same meaning. (1,5 pts)

1. She visited her old friends last month.
✎ Her old friends
2. The children have bought these dolls.
✎ These dolls
3. She said: "I am a doctor."
✎ She said.....
4. She asked me: "Do you stay at home?"
✎ She asked me if
5. She started to learn English for two years
.....

II. Choose (A hoặc B, C, D) and correct the mistake (0,5)

1. Christmas songs is performed for people in towns and villages eight hundred years ago.
A B C D
2. I have worked in this company for 1995.
A B C D
3. Mary asked Nancy if she live with her family.
A B C D
4. You should learned how to use the computer.
A B C D
5. She is interested on reading books
A B C D